## RAVINE DRIVE SCHOOL PTO 2023-2024 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS!

Dear Families.

Your participation in fundraising events, such as this membership drive, is key to our success in funding activities and events for the students of Ravine Drive School. We are asking for a donation of \$10.00 per family which will be used to offset the cost of class trips (one per grade level, including bus transportation), educational assemblies, supplies needed for our students and staff as well as supplies to run our family events.

The first class to attain 100% membership will receive an allergy safe ice pop party provided by the PTO.

To Join, please follow this website or scan the QR Code. We have joined a new platform Cheddar Up to help us be a more efficient organization.

https://membershipdrive-79591.cheddarup.com

If you have any questions or would like to find out how you can get more involved, please email us at ravinedrivepto@gmail.com or connect to our Facebook page Ravine Drive Elementary School PTO

All I I i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i									
Alternately, you can join with the form below	W:	bela	form	the	with	ioin	vou can	Alternately	Α

To join, please complete the form below and return it to school in an envelope labeled "PTO MEMBERSHIP" by October 20th.

Appreciate your support

Best Regards, Ravine Drive Elementary School PTO Executive Board

Student's Name, Grade and Teacher

Student's Name, Grade and Teacher

Student's Name, Grade and Teacher

## Payment method

$\sqcup$	Check ( Check payable to Ravine Drive PTC
	Cash

☐ Cheddar Up

Parent/Guardian Contact Information

Name

Phone

Do you give Ravine PTO permission to send various information including PTO news,updates, ect via email/text. YES OR NO (circle one)

Sean Car